
"I am blessed to be on the
Board of Directors for DSASTX,
and have been since March
2021 and to serve the
disabilities community for the
past 16 years. Working with
the disability community
holds a special place in my
heart. Witnessing the
incredible strength, resilience,
and unique perspectives of
individuals within this
community is truly inspiring.
Every day, I'm reminded of the
importance of inclusivity and
empathy. Together, the
DSASTX Board fosters a world
where diversity is celebrated,
every voice is heard, and
each person's potential shines
brightly.
 

It's an honor to be a member of this
Board and contribute to a more
compassionate society through this
meaningful work and support for
individuals with Down syndrome.”

Sarah Coulombe
Board Governance Chair 


